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Dear Parents and Caregivers

At his press conference yesterday, the Premier of Western Australia, the Hon Mark McGowan,
announced a significant easing of restrictions in the Perth and Peel region effective from 12.017am
Saturday 8 May until 12.01am Saturday 15 May.

MASKS

From 12.017am on Saturday 8 May, masks will only be required on public transport, or at events and
venues with more than 1,000 people, and in hospital, disability and aged care facilities.

School staff and secondary school students will no longer be required to wear masks.

SCHOOL OPERATIONS EFFECTIVE FROM 12.01AM SATURDAY 8 MAY UNTIL 12.01AM SATURDAY
15 MAY

Indoor venues and activities

« Masks are mandatory for indoor venues with over 1,000 adult attendees. Medical exemptions still
apply.

« Indoor facilities including school halls, gymnasiums, libraries, community centres, museumes,
galleries, and recreation centres may operate, observing the physical distancing requirements for
adults.

Outdoor venues and activities
« Adult spectators are required to wear masks at outdoor events with over 1,000 adult attendees.
ADULTS TRAVELLING FROM PERTH AND PEEL REGION

The Western Australian Police directions require anyone in other regions who has been in the Perth
or Peel region in the past 14 days to wear a mask for the duration of these restrictions.

Please continue to check the list of potential exposure locations online regularly at www.wa.gov.au

Yours sincerely

ANDREA MILLAR



http://www.wa.gov.au/

